
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE PIRATE’S POST 
February 27, 2019 

 
Dates to Remember: 

Mar 1         End of 2nd Trimester 

   Plaza Community Club Family Dance 

   @ Plaza School 6:00 pm 

Mar 8         Report Cards 

Mar 15       2nd Trimester Awards Ceremony 8:45 

Mar 21    Plaza Board Meeting @ 3 pm 

Plaza Community Club Meeting @ 6pm        

@ Orland Round Table 

Mar 27    Minimum Day Dismissal @ 12:45 

Apr 5    6-8th Grade Dance @ 6 pm  

Apr 11    Band and Chorus Spring Concert 

    @ Hamilton High School 6:30 pm 

Apr 15-22 NO SCHOOL: Spring Break 

   (Includes Monday, Apr 22nd) 

Apr 24    Minimum Day Dismissal @ 12:45 

Apr 25    Plaza Board Meeting @ 3 pm 

Apr 26    NO SPARK: Carnival Setup 3-5 pm 

Apr 27    Plaza Community Club Carnival 

                    @ 4-7:30 pm 

Apr 30    School Site Council Meeting @ 3 pm 

 

 

 

Check out our website at www.Plazaschool.org for Information, Events and Dates! 

Plaza Community Club: 

 

 
 

If you would like to sign up to help with the carnival, please visit 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4eada622abfb6-2019  . You can also call the 

school office or email Plaza Community Club at plazapiratecc@gmail.com.  We need 

help with set up on Friday, April 26th from 3-5pm, a shift or two during the event on 

Saturday, and/or cleaning up and putting things away after the event concludes at 

7:30pm.   

If you would like to learn more about how you can help by donating time, money, or 

auction items, please ask a PCC officer, or stop by the office and see Mr. Conklin.  

The carnival will be discussed in our next PCC meeting at 6pm on Thursday, March 

21st at the Orland Round Table.  

Like Plaza Community Club on Facebook to find up to date information! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

SPARK CANCELLED:  

Friday, April 26th, Wednesday, June 5th, and Thursday, 

June 6th 

The after school SPARK program will not be available Friday, April 26th because 

Plaza Community Club will be setting up for the Carnival, which will be held 

Saturday, April 27th from 4-7:30pm. 

All students must be picked up when school is dismissed at 2:45pm on Friday, 

April 26th.   

Wednesday, June 5th and Thursday, June 6th are the last two days of school. All 

students are dismissed at 11:30. SPARK will not be available either day. 

 

 

Yearbook: 

 

 

The Yearbook Committee is working hard on this 

year’s book. If you have group pictures of students 

doing school activities, please email them to Mrs. 

Henning at Khenning@glenncoe.org. The goal is to 

get every student in at least one picture other than 

their portrait. If you would like to purchase an 

advertisement for your business or an 8th grade 

congratulation space, please see Mrs. Henning, or 

stop by the office.  

 

 

 

 

Family Dance! 

 

Plaza Community Club has scheduled the Family 

Dance for Friday, March 1st at 6pm in the school 

cafeteria. The cost will be $5 per family to help 

cover snacks and decorations.  PCC could use 

help with set up right after school Friday, as well 

as clean up at the end of the event. 

 

Dear Plaza Families,  

I want to inform you that there is very disturbing material being shared online 

that targets children.  The “Momo Challenge” hacks into shows on YouTube 

and other forms of social media.  In the middle of children’s shows, a character 

girl pops up, asking kids to hurt others and themselves.  A form of cyber 

bullying that spreads through social media and smartphones, the "Momo 

Challenge" much like the "Blue Whale Challenge" entices users to contact a 

user named "Momo", after which they receive graphic threats from the 

questionable account and are instructed to perform a series of dangerous 

tasks, including self-harm and suicide.   

Please remember that there are predators online and nothing you or your 

children do while using the internet is truly private or safe from bad people.   

Thanks, 

Mr. Conklin  
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